
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ALACHUA COUNTY 

Notice is hereby given by Alachua County that the State Housing Initiatives Partnership (SHIP) 

Annual Report for State Fiscal Years 2017-2018 (close out), 2018-2019 (interim) and 2019-2020 

(interim) has been drafted and is available to the public for review and comments. 

You can request a copy of the report by e-mailing Housing@alachuacounty.us, by calling (352) 

337-6240, or by visiting the SHIP Office at 218 SE 24th St, Gainesville, Florida 32641. 

All jurisdictions participating in the SHIP Program must submit an annual report of its local 

affordable housing program expenditures, leveraging and beneficiary characteristics 

(demographics).  Annual Reports include the close out year and two interim years.  The SHIP 

Annual Report will be sent to Florida Housing Finance Corporation upon approval by the Alachua 

County Board of County Commissioners. 

Any written comments regarding the annual report should be sent to Alachua County Housing 

Programs, 218 SE 24th St., Gainesville, Florida 32641, or e-mailed to Housing@alachuacounty.us. 

Public comments shall identify the author by name, address, and interest affected. 
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